Saskéjcoon

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Annual Disclosure Report - Saskatoon Centennial Auditorium
and Convention Center

Recommendation of the Committee
That the information be received.

History

At the August 14, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of the
Saskatoon Centennial Auditorium and Convention Centre, dated June 1, 2017, was
considered.

Attachment
June 1, 2017 Report of the Saskatoon Centennial Auditorium and Convention Centre

Dealt with on August 14, 2017 — SPC on Finance
City Council — August 28, 2017
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